Washington, D.C. 20530

Mr. Harold Weisberg 7627 Old Receiver Road Frederick, MD 21701 ME 10 1000

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in response to your letter of June 15, 1984, in which you requested information concerning your appeal of the denial by an unnamed component, presumably the Federal Bureau of Investigation, of the contents of conversations between Lee Harvey Oswald with Cuban and Russian officials in Mexico City which allegedly were intercepted by the Central Intelligence Agency.

Neither my staff nor I is personally familiar with such an appeal. In order to search our records, we would need to have the appeal number assigned to that appeal. If you do not have a record of the appeal number, please send us copies of your appeal and, if possible, the denial letter or the date of the denial. We will respond to you as soon as possible after receipt of this information.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Huff, To-Director

Office of Information and Privacy

RLH: PLH

De Subject fill 9-My Subject fill 1984 Aum pla Mall